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28th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 4 - PGL – Boreatton Park 2022 

 

We are delighted to be able to resume our annual residential visit for our Year 4 children to the 

magnificent Boreatton Park in Shropshire on a PGL outward bound experience from 25th April – 27th April 

2022.  

The children will experience a wide range exciting outdoor activities and pursuits.  

 

The children will have a 3 day residential visit from Monday 25th April to Wednesday 27th April 2022. 

The subsidised cost for this residential trip is £175. 

 

If you wish your child to attend please sign and return the attached pro-forma with an initial                  

non-refundable deposit of £50.00 by Friday 22nd October. You do have the option to pay the initial deposit 

and any subsequent payments on the online payment system if you so wish.  

Please be aware that we rely on parents being able and willing to make a financial contribution before such 

trips can take place, without these contributions, trips are in danger of being cancelled.  

 

A suggested payment schedule will be sent to you once your deposit is received. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Prenton 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Year 4 - PGL Boreatton Park – 25th April – 27th April 2022 

 

Please complete and return to school no later than Friday 22nd October.  

 

I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………………..to go on the residential visit to the PGL 

Boreatton Park: 

 

I enclose a deposit of £50                          

(Please make cheques payable to Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School) 

 

I have paid on the online payment system           

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Guardian   Date…………………………………………… 
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